

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

AREA CODE 319 PHONE 582-5481

November 20, 1968

Dear Loras Student,

You have heard much discussion of the Athletic Department's policy on the personal grooming for athletes. This apparently has developed into a major issue on our campus.

In the interests of the welfare of the entire community of Loras, I have directed the following persons: Mr. John Coe, Athletic Director; Mr. Robert Davies, Senate President; Monsignor Timothy Gannon, Chairman of the Athletic Committee; Mr. Thomas Jackson, Basketball Captain; and Rev. Eugene C. Kutsch, Dean of Students, to serve as a committee to study at once this issue and to decide whether or not the present policy on grooming is necessary for the advancement of a favorable image of Loras College.

With every best wish, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Msgr. Justin A. Driscoll

Justin a. Driscoll

President